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 Examination of Estimates of Expenditure 2014-15 Reply Serial No. 
  THB(T)245  CONTROLLING  OFFICER’S  REPLY 
   
   
(Question Serial No. 5629) 

Head:  (60) Highways Department 

Subhead (No. & title): (-) Not Specified 

Programme: (1) Capital Projects 

Controlling Officer: Director of Highways (K K LAU) 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Transport and Housing 

Question (Member Question No. 35): 

Does the Administration have any plans to retrofit barriers along the Hung Kiu - Parkland 
Villas section of Tuen Mun Road?  If yes, what are the details and expenditure?  If no, what 
are the reasons?   
 
Asked by:  Hon. HO Chun-yan, Albert 
Reply: 
 
The retrofitting of noise barriers on Tuen Mun Road between Hung Kiu and Parkland Villas 
is to be implemented under two public works projects covering the Town Centre Section 
and the Fu Tei Section.  The Highways Department has invited tenders for implementing the 
retrofitting works at the Town Centre Section.  Separately, a gazette notice regarding the 
proposed retrofitting works at the Fu Tei Section was first published on 30 January 2014.  
The expenditure for related works in 2014-15 is estimated to be $42.4 million. 
 


